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April 2019 Newsletter 
 

 

LEAP FORWARD 

         DANCE SCHOOL 
  

 

Please check out our web-site at 

www.leapforwardlangford.com 

 

 

Level 1A and 2A Ballet 

End Year Recital Dress Rehearsal and Performance 

On June 8th 9:00am-1:00pm we will hold our End Year Recital 

Dress Rehearsal. The the theatre doors will open at 1:30pm 

and the performance will start at 2:00pm. Both the Dress 

Rehearsal and the Perfomance will take place at Belmont 

Theatre (located in Belmont Secondary School). 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

• April 19th to April 22nd the 

studio will be closed for Easter. 

 

• May 4th Recital Tickets 

available for Purchase ($10  

each). Tickets can be 

purchased during scheduled 

class time from either Amber 

or Lori. CASH ONLY PLEASE. 

 

• May 20th, Victoria Day, the 

studio will be open to make-

up for our Snow Day in 

February. Classes will run on 

their usual Monday schedule. 

 

• June 8th End Year Recital Dress 

Rehearsal in the morning 

between 9:00am and 1:00pm. 

Details and schedule will be 

emailed to all families soon. 

 

• June 8th End Year Recital 

Performance 2:00pm-3:15 

 

Pre-School Dance 

 

 

http://www.leapforwardlangford.com/dance
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Pictures and Recordings of the End Year Recital Policy 

Taking photographs and recording of the end year recital is not permitted. This policy is in place for 

the smooth running of our show and for the safety of all of the children. We appreciate your 

cooperation. Leap Forward Dance School will have pictures of the dress rehearsal and a recording of 

the entire show available for those that are interested.  

 

Youth Ballet 

Recital Volunteers 

If you would like to volunteer at our end Year Dress Rehearsal and Recital, please let Amber know. 

Volunteers are required to be available for BOTH the Dress Rehearsal time slot for the class they assist 

(approximately 30 minutes schedule some time between 9:00am and 1:00pm) as well as from 

1:30pm-3:15pm. Volunteers receive a waived registration fee for the upcoming 2019/2020 dance 

season. 

 

Pre-School Dance 
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Friendly Reminders 

To reach full potential in class, a student must attend on a consistent basis. If a student must miss a 

class, please notify the studio by text messaging, calling or emailing Amber.  

 

Unfortunately, student who have accounts past due, miss more than three classes during the months 

of April, May and June or who do not attend the End Year Recital Rehearsal are not permitted to 

participate in the End Year Recital Performance. Exceptions will not be made. 

 

Kinder Dance 2 

 

Who should I contact for ……. 

• For all financial matters please contact the finance manager Kelly Lamanes 

kelly@leapforwardlangford.com  

• For all other matters, please contact the studio owner Amber Lamanes  

Cell 250-818-9225 or Email info@leapforwardlangford.com 

 

Hip Hoppin Jazz 3 

mailto:kelly@leapforwardlangford.com
mailto:info@leapforwardlangford.com
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We have a Facebook Page! 

https://www.facebook.com/leapforwarddance 

 

 

 “  When you dance, your purpose is not to get to a certain place on the floor. It’s to enjoy 
each step along the way.- Wayne Dyer 

 

https://www.facebook.com/leapforwarddance
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